From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 8:33 AM
To: Richard Superfine; Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Confidential -- RE: Travel for IACP Technology Conference

Hello Rich-

I participated in this conference.

Best,

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
Chicago Police Department
Bureau of Technical Services
 

General: 312-745-5800
24 Hr Help Desk: 312-744-DATA
Twitter: @CPD_Tech
 

www.ChicagoPolice.org
 
From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 7:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin; Richard Superfine
Subject: FW: Travel for IACP Technology Conference
Importance: High
 

Hello Steve and Rich,
 
Per below, I have been invited to the 2018 International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) Technology Conference in Providence, RI from 20 - 25 May. I serve on the Board of Officers and am also presenting at the conference (http://www.theiacp.org/Tech-Conference). IACP will cover travel, hotel, and per diem. There is no speaker honoraria. Can you advise if this travel is approved?
 
Best,
Jonathan
 
 
Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
